
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

Super returns 

Heather Marion Smith's letter about the NZ Super Fund (Chronicle, March 4) makes 

reference to a reported $30 billion every four years the Government pays in debt servicing, 

inferring debt repayment would have been a superior financial strategy to contributing to the 

fund. It is a fact that the fund, since it began, has returned 5.6 per cent per annum above the 

cost of Government debt servicing, as measured by the average return on 90-day Treasury 

bills. 

This means the nation is $16.5 billion wealthier (net of all costs) than the alternative of purely 

paying down debt. Not bad, I reckon. 

The fund's benchmarks and performance are explained at www.nzsuperfund.co.nz, including 

our responsible investment activities -- recognised as world-leading by global organisations. 

ADRIAN ORR 
CEO, New Zealand Superannuation Fund 

 

 


